
 

 
 
15 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers. 

 

The Challenge Cup 
 

It was our honour and delight in school today to welcome John Asiata, Captain of Leigh Leopards, who brought 
the Challenge Cup to school on its last outing before returned to the RFL this weekend. 
 

Many students will come home and show you pictures of them having met with John and having had a chance 
to hold the cup. 
 

Earlier this week, four of our Year 10 students participated in the Mayor’s Prayer Breakfast where they led the 
prayers for our town.  This led to asking John whether he would come to school with the cup, which he 
generously agreed to do. 
 

He gave up two hours of his own time to meet students and have his picture taken with individuals and small 
groups.  John is planning to come back to school after Easter to take part in an assembly where students will 
hear about his amazing life and faith journey that has taken him from Australia to us in Leigh, and all that has 
come from his captaincy of the team in that time. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 

 


